
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
May 1, 2002 

RE:     BenQ Corporation 

FCC ID:  JVPAWL300 
 

I have a few comments on this Application. 
 

1.) The label drawing Exhibit is too small – label too grainy and unreadable. Please correct. 
2.) Internal and External photos show label, but neither one shows an FCC ID. It is not necessary 

to change it assuming I can get a clear label which includes FCC ID: and the language of 
15.19(a)(3). 

3.) Please confirm your Confidentiality Request. Block diagram was not listed.  
4.) FYI: Parts Lists are never required for unlicensed Part 15 devices. Please confirm if you want 

Parts List included with your Application. If you choose not, then Confidentiality Request will 
need to be modified to remove Parts List as a Confidential Exhibit. 

5.) A small “rubber duck” style antenna is show on the RF Exposure exhibit [CP-21110BO-000?], 
but is not presented in any of the internal or external photos. Is this antenna part of the 
system? 

6.) By my calculations, the Restricted Band Edge measurements of 15.205 may be very close. 
Please demonstrate how these meet the radiated emission limits below 2490 and above 
2483.5MHz using 1MHz RBW. If this is explained elsewhere in the Test Report, please 
indicate where I may have missed it. My specific concern is this equipment meeting the 
54dBuV limit when on Ch 11 at frequencies above 2483.5MHz. 

7.) Manual is missing all required regulatory information. Please add information to user as 
defined in 15.21, and RF Exposure information warning all persons to maintain 20cm distance 
and prohibiting co-location with other transmitters. 

 
Hope to hear from you soon. 
 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President and Examining Engineer 
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 

mailto:whgraff@AmericanTCB.com

